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Get the Facts: Safe Trick or Treating! 

What is the Grandparent Scam?  

-It begins with an urgent phone 

call to an unsuspecting senior 

citizen. The caller may claim to 

be the victim’s grandchild, or 

claim to be a police officer. 

They may say something like: 

“Your grandchild is hurt, in jail, 

or otherwise in trouble, and 

needs money immediately. 

Please don’t tell any family 

members. Please send funds 

through a money order or other 

wire service.” Later, the victim 

discovers that their grandchild 

was never in trouble. Instead, 

their money has been wired to a 

thief and may never be seen 

again.  

 

What else should I know about 

this? 

-Some scammers will mention 

specific details- like the names 

of the grandchild’s actual 

relatives or friends- to make 

their story more believable.  

-The scammer may try to 

prevent you from checking out 

their story. They might insist, 

“Don’t tell Mom,” or, “You must 

act immediately.” 

 

How can I protect myself? 

- Being aware that this scam 

exists is the most effective 

defense. 

-If you receive an emergency 

call asking for money, always 

check with a family member to 

find out whether your loved one 

really needs help. 

-Take the time now to talk with 

family and friends about this. 

Consider creating a code word 

or phrase- one only family 

would know- to be sure you 

know who is calling.  

-Educate your friends and 

Community Service 

Call Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 230 to 

discover opportunities on site that 

will work with your schedule! 

 

Air Conditioners 

 

It is the beginning of Fall and your 

heat has started coming on. Please 

call your clerk ASAP to have your air 

conditioners taken out if you have 

not done so already.  

NOTICE 

WHA Administrative Offices 

will be closed all day for 

training and development on: 

Friday, October 11
th
, 2013 

Friday, October 18
th
, 2013 

Friday, October 25
th

, 2013 

 

Thank you for your patience as 

we continue to learn a new 

software program. If you have 

any questions or concerns 

about this, please call Melissa 

at 782-1251 ext.230. 

 

 

Swords, knives, and similar costume accessories 
should be short, soft, and flexible. 

 

Avoid trick-or-treating alone. Walk in groups or with a 
trusted adult. 

 

Fasten reflective tape to costumes and bags to help 
drivers see you. 

 

Examine all treats for choking hazards and tampering 
before eating them. Limit the amount of treats you 
eat. 

 

Hold a flashlight while trick-or-treating to help you see 
and others see you. Always WALK and don't run from 
house to house. 

 

Always test make-up in a small area first. Remove it 
before bedtime to prevent possible skin and eye 
irritation.  

 

Look both ways before crossing the street. Use 
established crosswalks wherever possible. 

 

Lower your risk for serious eye injury by not wearing 
decorative contact lenses. 

 

Only walk on sidewalks whenever possible, or on the 
far edge of the road facing traffic to stay safe.  

 

Wear well-fitting masks, costumes, and shoes to 
avoid blocked vision, trips, and falls. 

 

Eat only factory-wrapped treats. Avoid eating 
homemade treats made by strangers. 

 

Enter homes only if you're with a trusted adult. Only 
visit well-lit houses. Don't stop at dark houses. Never 
accept rides from strangers. 

 

Never walk near lit candles or luminaries. Be sure to 
wear flame-resistant costumes. 

 

http://www.fda.gov/Cosmetics/ProductandIngredientSafety/ProductInformation/ucm143055.htm
http://www.fda.gov/MedicalDevices/ProductsandMedicalProcedures/HomeHealthandConsumer/ConsumerProducts/ContactLenses/ucm270953.htm


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Tenant Associations  
 

Eastbrook 

TAC President: John McKnight 

315-771-9097 

 

Midtown Towers 

President: Michelle Holder 

315-955-2175 

 

Skyline Apartments 

President: Carol LaValley 

315-286-8373 

 

Maywood Terrace 

President: Danielle Money 

315-405-4315 

 

LeRay  

TAC President- John McKnight 

315-771-9097 

 
Hilltop Towers 

President: Gary LaRose 

315-402-7666 

 

 

Would you like to receive electronic versions of our newsletter and fliers?  Contact Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 230 to find out how! 

Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/WatertownHousingAuthority and follow us on Twitter: @WatertownWHA 

Occupancy 
 

LeRay & Midtown 

Ellen Burns Ext. 221 

 

East Hills & Meadowbrook 

Christine Wells Ext. 227 

 

Maywood, Hilltop, & Skyline 

Tina Buzzell Ext. 232 

 

Tenant Relations Coordinator 

Melissa Snyder Ext. 230 

 

Lease Enforcement 

Vilmarie Rivera Ext. 224 

 

Please  

Do you know of upcoming, exciting events or opportunities in 

the community? Contact Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 230 so we can 

list them in the newsletter to inform other residents! 

October 

5
th

- Appleumpkin Fall Festival at Flower Memorial Library! 

10:00am-1:00pm. Pumpkin painting, games, crafts, face 

painting, story time, and more! FREE! Call 785-7705 for 

more information.  

9
th

- Employment Conference & Assistive Technology Fair. 

“Living, Learning, and Earning with a Disability.” 8:30am-

3:30pm at JCC. Must RSVP by October 2
nd

.  

9
th

- Family Fun Night at Flower Memorial Library from 

6:30-7:00pm. FREE!  Theme: Pumpkins 

14
th

- WHA is closed for Columbus Day.  

23
rd

- Family Fun Night at Flower Memorial Library from 

6:30-7:00pm. FREE!  Theme: Halloween 

30
th

- Family Movie Night at Flower Memorial Library. Free 

popcorn! 6:00pm-7:00pm. Movie: Hocus Pocus   

31
st

- Happy Halloween!! Trick or Treat @ Flower Memorial 

Library. 6:00pm-7:00pm. There will be treats and crafts for 

the kids and FREE raffles for adults. 

  

As a reminder, comments or 

suggestions can be submitted 

via email to 

msnyder@whany.org or in 

writing, mailed to: 

Watertown Housing Authority, 

142 Mechanic Street, 

Watertown, NY 13601 
 

Opportunities 

 

Events 
& 

Upcoming 

Maintenance 
    Eastbrook                   Maywood                       Midtown 

    Mike Compo                    Mark Mynch                                  Ray Hardy 

    Jay Hatch                                        Kevin Duffany                               Floyd Salter                        

Jason Patchen                    Bill Martin 

                           

      LeRay                                        Hilltop                                      Skyline 

     Chuck Guill                                    Dave Thomson                                 Steve Carlo 

mailto:msnyder@whany.org

